Honey Leveen, LUTCF, CLTC, LTCP Your LTC Insurance Specialist, LLC 8402 Concho Street Houston, Texas 77036

Dear Honey:

I wanted to take a moment to thank you for speaking at our July 21, 2010 monthly meeting. Your talk on Long Term Care (Long Term Care 101) was excellent and well received by our membership. Several members who were present told me after your presentation that your discussion on how LTCi works and the various funding methods to pay for LTC would definitely help them do a better job of explaining LTC Insurance to their Clients.

On a personal note, I found your presentation to not only be professional, but loaded with real life cases and situations that give me a much better understanding of the need for LTCi and the various funding methods that can be used to pay for it.

Thank you for your time. It was a great presentation and we would like to have you come back soon.

Sincerely,

Ron Ledgerwood MBA, CLU, ChFC, RHU, REBC HAHU Continuing Education Chair

